
 

Quinton Public Schools  
Guidelines for Outdoor Extracurricular Activities 

For week of September  28- Oct. 3 
SUBJECT TO CHANGE AT ANY TIME BASED ON NEW DATA 

Welcome to Quinton Public Schools. Below you will find information regarding your community’s visit 
to our campus. In the current health climate, there are a number of unique challenges for schools to 
address as visitors come on campus. It is our hope that you find the information below beneficial for 
your visit to Quinton Public Schools. If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact 
Athletic Director Mechelle Jordan at ​mjordan@quintonschools.com​, Superintendent Todd Wilson at 
twilson@quintonschools.com​ or High School Principal Dane Lemons at 
dlemons@quintonschools.com  

Guidelines for Athletic Facilities ​In an effort to meet current recommendations for safety 
during the current health climate, the following guidelines are in place. There may come a time 
when there will not be any spectators allowed at athletic events. 
FOOTBALL 

● There will be no restrictions on attendance at the football games, but there will be reduced 
bleacher seating.  

● Fans are encouraged to bring lawn chairs and social distance. 
● Fans may sit at the southeast end zone area and the end zone area by the scoreboard.  
● The area in front of the concession stand will not be used for seating.  
● Masks required for entry and MUST be worn if six feet of social distancing is not possible.  
● Masks must be worn in high traffic areas such as ticketbooth, concession stand and restrooms.  
● There will be no entry on the E-Z Mart side of the field. 
●  For football games, the visiting team’s bus can enter from the southwest gate.  
● All gate and concession workers will be required to wear masks and gloves.  

 

SOFTBALL 
● There will be no restrictions on attendance at the softball games, but there will be reduced 

bleacher seating.  
● Fans are encouraged to bring lawn chairs and social distance. 
● Fans may sit along the first and third base fence line.  
● Masks required for entry and MUST be worn if six feet of social distancing is not possible.  
● Masks must be worn in high traffic areas such as ticketbooth, concession stand and restrooms.  

THERE WILL BE SIGNS POSTED AS TO WHAT CONSTITUTES MASK AREAS.  
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